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THE CHEFS’ WAREHOUSE, INC. 
Whistleblower Complaints 

 

Whistleblower Complaints 2022: 

The Whistleblower Hotline received two calls, and both were investigated fully, and action was 
taken where merited.  

Whistleblower Complaints 2023 year-to-date: 

The Whistleblower Hotline has received one letter and one email, the complaints were and 
continue to be investigated fully, and action will be taken where merited.  


